
-----Original Message----- 

From:  

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 1:02 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: Can Can Wonderland 

 

As a resident in the neighborhood right by the soon to open Can Can Wonderland (only a couple of 

blocks away) I want to submit my comments on their liquor license application. I have meet with the 

people that are behind Can Can Wonderland as well as attended a community meeting there last 

fall/winter. I am very supportive of them and support their application for a liquor license. They will 

bring a much needed improvement to the area and are trying to stay family oriented. They are not 

marketing as a bar, but a destination place that happens to serve alcohol.  

 

I urge you to approve Can Can Wonderland for a liquor license.  

 

Bryan Winget 

8xx Howell St N 

St. Paul, MN 55104 


